
Students Credit Card Awareness Camp Visit
(Under Duare Sarkar Programme)

Two teachers visited the Duare Sarkar Camp (under KMC Ward No. 110) along with 

some students as apart of the awareness programme for availing the benefit of 

Students Credit Card through Duare Sarkar Programme on 09.11.2022


